LEVELZ APARTMENTS LLP

(LLPIN: AAC - 5649)

To Date:19/02/2021
The Secretary

HIRA, West Bengal

Kolkata

Sir,

We would like to inform you that we had received the Approved Building Sanction Plan
on 17/02/2021 for the project ‘The Levelz’, having site address - 69/1, Prince Baktiar
Shah Road, Kolkata — 700033.

As we just received the sanction plan, we will commence the construction from
27/02/2021 and our estimated date of completion of the project would be
26/08/2024.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
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Registered Office: Unit 1411, 14™ Floor, Diamond Heritage, 16 Strand Road, Kolkata 700 001
Email: info@sohamestates.com, Phone: 033-66044832, 033-40044409



